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3. Update on Proposed New Funding Formula Willard Lewallen/ 
 Ben Figueroa 

Dr. Lewallen shared a letter that he and other college presidents from single college districts 
sent to 15 legislators about the proposed new funding formula and he shared a 
presentation from the CEO funding formula workgroup that outlines the CEOs 
recommendations to modify the proposed new funding formula.  The letter supports the 
recommendations from the CEO work group, and includes two additional items that are 
critical to Central Coast colleges and other rural, single college districts.  Ben Figueroa stated 
the proposed new funding formula is changing every day, and the College will know more 
when the May Revise is released. 

 
4. Enrollment Update Willard Lewallen 

Dr. Lewallen reported the College will experience a decline in enrollment for the first time in 
five years.  He shared historical data on actual FTES and stated the College projects a FTES 
shortfall this fiscal year.  He stated that regional colleges have been experiencing a decline 


